
3rd February 2000

Elite Conversions
2 Tate Street
South Perth
WA 6151

Dear David,

Just a short letter to commend you on your presentation at Rottnest on the 13th December
1999.

The day's presentation was very professionally run and was extremely worth while.

Your enthusiasm and obvious belief in all that you do was infectious.

I was originally somewhat sceptical, but by the day's end I was impressed with all the
simplicity and the common sense approach to the subjects that you covered.

I wish you further success in your business where the numbers game really counts.

Yours Faithfully,


